
“Hello everyone! 

 

This is Sara. I am one of ChofuKita’s two assistant English teachers. 

I have been at the school since September, so I am also new to 

Chofukita. My home country is Canada, but Japanese culture is very 

fun for me to learn about. I am studying Japanese, just like you are 

studying English. Let’s learn together! 

 

I know that the school year has been disturbed and you are waiting 

to come to school. Please use this time to rest and become healthy. 

When school starts, there will be lots of work to do. For now, please 

enjoy proper sleep and try to do things you enjoy. For example, I like 

listening to music and going running.  

 

If you want to practice listening to English, I suggest watching English movies or listening to English 

music while reading the lyrics/words. Listening to Japanese music has helped me get used to hearing 

a new language.  

 

I am very excited to meet all of you. New students are always so interesting and fun to get to know. 

Your hobbies and humour are all unique. It’s okay if you are shy, but let’s try to be friends. If you ever 

need help or just want to talk, don’t be afraid to ask. 

 

Please stay safe during this time and be kind to everyone. Try to stay connected to other students on 

SNS and keep an interest in learning. Things are going to be okay. Relax but stay motivated!  

Good luck! 

 

Sincerely, 

Sara Riemer” 

 


